
Fair Electoral Representation: Petition to the Government of Canada

A petition to ensure Canadians have a fair electoral system
Whereas:

• Our winner-take-all voting system results in a House of Commons where the number of MPs a party's supporters elect does not reflect the number of voters 
who cast ballots for that party.

• Fair voting systems better reflect the will of voters, let them vote for the candidate or party they prefer, and give each community fair and accountable 
representation.

We, the undersigned residents of Canada and supporters of electoral reform, call upon the Government of Canada to:
• immediately re-commit to its 2015 campaign promise to ensure that 2015 would be the last Federal election held under the First Past The Post electoral 

system.
• Introduce an electoral reform bill to the House of Commons based on the recommendations of the ERRE committee to introduce an electoral system based on 

proportional representation in a time frame which ensures Royal Consent by October 2017.
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PLEASE NOTE: Signatures and addresses must be handwritten originals only. Each signatory must indicate their address. Each petition must be free of changes to the text. 


